Jim Wall

From: Jason Radway [jradway@venture-development.com]

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 5:05 PM

To: doug@dandLgrading.com; tmslandscae@yahoo.com; ron@rwnelson.com: george@schranzroofing.com; jwall@wallpaintinginc.com; john@edpraersons.com: kurt@snkpump.com
Cc: Jay Hill

Subject: Talavera Garage

The owner called this morning to say how happy she was with everything. The garage and the drive both turned out great! “Thank you” to you and your guys for all
your hard work.

Thank you,

Jason Radway

Job Superintendent-Venture Development
414-550-4777
jradway@venture-development.com
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